
 

2022 Storm Drainage Master Plan 

Participate in the Update!!! 
 

 

The City will be updating the 2012 Storm Drainage Master Plan to reflect current conditions and to 

consider new and emerging concerns, including the impacts of climate change. This 2022 Storm 

Drainage Master Plan update will serve as a strategic planning guide for maintaining, improving, and 

expanding the City’s storm drainage system, and will include updated geographical information system 

(GIS) mapping, hydrologic and hydraulic model update, and the development of an updated capital 

improvement plan (CIP). The 2022 Storm Drainage Master Plan will focus on priority areas such as: 

 

• Rockaway Beach Avenue 
• Monterey Road / Big Inch Creek 
• Vallemar 
• Pedro Point 
• East Sharp Park 
• West View 
• Linda Mar Boulevard and Balboa Way 
 

The QR Code below directs you to the 2022 Storm Drain Master Plan website, which provides a brief 

project background introduction, project overview, priority areas, and a project schedule. The most 

important aspect of the 2022 Storm Drainage Master Plan will be the input provided by the 

communities in Pacifica regarding drainage concerns.  

 

We request that you provide photos with dates if possible, and any videos taken of drainage-related 

issues that have appeared during storm events in past years including the current year. Your 

participation is important to the success of the 2022 Storm Drainage Master Plan. We look forward to 

hearing from you!   


